
 
 

Response from Chief Executive Ross Taylor 

 

Auckland, 26 November 2018:  “On behalf of Fletcher Building I want to express my deepest 
sympathies to the family and friends of our contractor who died today in an incident at our Fletcher 
Reinforcing site in Levin.  

“This is devastating news for those who knew and loved him. The site has been closed and we are 
supporting our staff through this difficult time. We will be working closely with the Police and 
Worksafe.” 

Ross Taylor, Chief Executive, Fletcher Building. 
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For further information please contact: 

Ellie Martel 
External Relations Manager 
+64 27 807 2933 
Ellie.martel@fbu.com 

 

 


